
 

Wheeler Avenue Closing - IDOT is scheduled to close Wheeler Avenue in Joliet on March 20, 2023 and 

reopen at the end of the project through early November, 2023.  The detour utilizes Jefferson Street (1.0 

mile) from Wheeler Avenue to Larkin Avenue, Larkin Avenue (1.1 miles) from Jefferson Street to 

Meadow Avenue, and Meadow Avenue (1 mile) from Larkin Avenue to Wheeler Avenue for a total of 3.1 

miles. 

  

The detour exhibit, can be found on the I-80 website https://www.i80will.org/ for the detour exhibit and 

all other I-80 related closures and news. I-80 website will be updated with the Wheeler Avenue detour 

info and exhibit the week of March 13, 2023. 
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